
 
 

Monday 19 August 2019  

 

Paw-field Park is the place to make fur-ends! 

Glen Eira’s first and only fully fenced dog off-leash area is now open at The Wedge, just outside Caulfield 
Racecourse.  

Since opening, many keen canines have already visited to mark their territory at the newest hangout in town. 

This new puppy play space features turfed areas for exercise, socialisation and obedience training, as well as 
natural elements such as rocks and plantings for sniffing investigations, and agility equipment for additional training  
purposes. For humans it features seating, natural shade from mature trees and drinking fountains. 

Paw-field Park is the paw-fect place for your four legged friend to have a paw-some time!  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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